NEWMARKET PUBLIC LIBRARY

The Board of Library Trustees regretfully announce the resignation of Kerry Cronin, Library Director
effective January 4, 2023. Kerry has been a dynamic force for progress and collaboration at the library
and we are appreciative of all she has achieved. She will be missed.

The Trustees and Friends of the library will host a farewell reception on January 4" from 3pm to 5pm.
All are welcome to join us in thanking Kerry for the work she has done for the library and to wish her
well and best wishes for her future endeavors.
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